
 
 

Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 
www.ampco.org 
 
372 Bay Street, Suite 1702 P. 416-260-0280 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2W9 F. 416-260-0442 
  

VIA RESS AND MAIL  

 

March 25, 2009 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319, 27
th

 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: Proposed Amendments to the Distribution System Code, The Retail Settlement 

Code and the Standard Supply Service Code 

Board File Number EB-2007-0722 
 

 

Pursuant to your Notice of Proposal to Amend Codes dated March 10, 2009 please be advised that 

AMPCO will be proving written comments on the proposed amendments.  AMPCO’s Technical 

Consultant, Mr. Wayne Clark, will prepare the comments as he has done during earlier phases of this 

consultation. As indicated under section VI. Cost Awards on page 33 of the Notice, AMPCO is considered 

eligible for costs. 

 

Please continue to provide all documents and correspondence pertaining to this process to Mr. Clark: 

 

Wayne Clark 

SanZoe Consulting Inc. 

25 Priest Avenue 

Minesing, ON L0L 1Y3 

Tel.: 705-728-3284 

Fax: 705-721-0974 

Cell:705-795-7823 

E-mail: wayne.clark@xplornet.com  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require any further information.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

 

Adam White 
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